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The Three Lakes Women's Club will hold its annual election meeting Wednesday, April 17, in
the lower level of the Demmer Library at 1 p.m.

  

Following the election of officers, there will be a presentation given by Demmer Library Director
Janet Dixon.

  

Members can take a friend to the meeting. Non-perishable food       items will be collected for
the Three Lakes Christian Food Pantry.

  

The lift will be available for anyone needing assistance to get to the lower level of the library.

  

To make reservations, call hostess Carolyn Eaglesham at (715) 546-3104 by April 12.
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